
Dear Lions Leaders: 

The next Emerging Lions Leadership Institute and Advanced Lions Leadership Institute for the Lions 
of United States of America, Its Affiliates, Bermuda & The Bahamas & Canada will be offered in 
Denver, Colorado, USA on November 11-13, 2017. These institutes will be held concurrently but 
independently of each other. We seek your assistance to help recruit qualified Lion participants for 
these institutes.   
  
The Emerging Lions Leadership Institute teaches valuable leadership skills at the club level and is 
targeted to Lions who have not yet been club president. Download the application form for more 
information. 
  
The Advanced Lions Leadership Institute teaches valuable leadership skills at the zone, region and 
district levels and is targeted to Lions who have completed a term as club president but have not yet 
attained the position of first vice district governor. Lions who are region and zone chairpersons, as 
well as second vice district governors are encouraged to apply to this institute. Download the 
application form for more information. 
  
Both institutes will be conducted in English. We will be accepting 75 (seventy-five) Lions for the ELLI 
and 125 (one hundred and twenty-five) Lions for the ALLI. 
  
Completed forms must be received by: August 28, 2017 
  
If you have questions or need further information, visit our website or contact us at 
institutes@lionsclubs.org.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Joshua Friedman 
Manager, Institutes and Seminars  
Leadership Development Division 
  

 


